
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

John Plescow 
Thursday, October 5, 2023 2:53 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: To CLK Docket 20230083 

Correction, add to docket 20230083. 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2023 9:29 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: To CLK Docket 20230083 

By DHood 

From: Roberta Player <rplayer2326@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 4, 2023 10:38 PM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Pluris Water 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/5/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05513-2023 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

To Whom it May Concern: 

I have lived in Wedgefield FL for 20 years now. When I first moved here our water bill was a normal rate. Now 
since Pluris has taken over, I feel like my bill goes up several times a year. 
My husband and I moved here from New York, and we were able to drink the water from a hose if we wanted 
to. Since we have lived in Wedgefield FL we have bought so much bottles water because the water here is 
nasty. Pluris answer ti every thing is just raise the rate. This is getting out of control, my water bill shouldn't be 
over a hundred dollars. Pluris needs to go. 

Sincerely: 

Roberta Player 
2232 Bagdad Ave, Orlando, FL 32833 
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